
From: Chambers - Hamilton DP  

Sent: Monday, 3 July 2017 10:51 AM 
To: Michael Nguyen 

Subject: RE: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 
Dear Mr Nguyen 
 
I refer to the above matter and your email below.  
 
A video link to Sydney for the Conference before Deputy President Hamilton on 5 July 2017 
at 11:30am has been organised.  
 
An amended Notice of Listing will be published shortly.  
 
Regards 
 
CAROLYN LAM 
Associate to Deputy President Hamilton 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4526 
chambers.hamilton.dp@fwc.gov.au 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au  
 

 
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 11:05 AM 

To: Chambers - Hamilton DP 
Cc: Ruchi Bhatt; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au 

Subject: AM2016/3 Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award 

 
Dear Associate to Deputy President Hamilton, 
 
Can I please request a video link to Sydney for the conference to be conducted on 5 July at 11:30am? 
 
Regards 
 
Michael 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.asn.au 
m. +61 4 1111 4307 | p. +61 2 8868 1578 | f. +61 2 9897 9275 
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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